
                                                                                                            4th  Sunday of Advent 20th  December

Recently Deceased

Marion Kennedy 

Clare Comerford 

Freda Heaslip

Joseph Mc Loughlin 

Anne Nason 

Phil Vaughan 

Patrick John O Halloran

Anniversaries

Sr Judith Penkert 

James Mannion 

Diarmuid Dineen 

Dermot Mc Cabe

June Swords 

Cora Duffy 

Jane & Patrick O Rourke 

Tommy & Sheila Morrin 

Mary Mc Carthy 

Deceased members of Flannery &
Kavanagh Families 

Ann Westby 

Marie Mc Sharry 

Birthday Remembrance 

Gavin Speller

Christopher Mc Carthy 

Mass times this week

Monday to Wednesday 9.30am
for all who have weekday
tickets no morning mass

Christmas Eve 

St Jude's GAA Club Christmas Raffle
plus 14 other great prizes Tickets
10.00 euro each please support if
you can  purchase online on the St

Jude's GAA Website

Templeogue Men's Shed have a
lovely Calendar on sale all proceeds
to Laura Lynn hospice available in

parish office price 10.00 euro

 Christmas Mass Bouquets still 
available in the Parish Office we 
dropped €5000.00 into Brother 
Kevin this week on your behalf for 
all the Christmas Masses bought so 
far 

On behalf of Fr Brendan, Perky & 
the Parish Team we wish to thank all
our parishioners far and wide who 
have supported us here during 2020 
to all our volunteers who have 
helped with stewarding and 
sanitising Church before and after 
each ceremony we could not have 
opened our doors without your help 
and support & to all who help to 
keep our Church looking so well to 
all of you who have donated to 
keeping the Parish  going during this
very difficult year we wish you and 
your families a very happy and 
healthy Christmas and please God 
we will have a brighter 2021 when 
we can welcome you all back into the
Church 

 The Local Conference of the St 
Vincent De Paul Society wish to 
acknowledge with thanks the sum of
€10750.00 donated by you here 
during December you can still leave 
your donations into parish office or 
place in safe at back of church. 

We would also like to thank all those
who dropped vouchers into us for 
James Street and Fettercairn 
conferences all of these have been 
collected by the society members 
and will be distributed to those in 
need in time for Christmas.

UNFORTUNATLY THIS YEAR WE CANT 
WELCOME YOU TO THE CHURCH FOR 
OUR ANNUAL CAROL SERVICE BUT WE 
HOPE YOU WILL JOIN US FROM THE 
COMFORT OF YOUR OWN HOMES FOR 
OUR VIRTUAL SERVICE  THIS SUNDAY 
EVENING 20TH DECEMBER AT 7.30PM 

 CHRISTMAS MASS ARRANGEMENTS HERE IN ST 
JUDES 

WE WILL HAVE TWO MASSES ON CHRISTMAS EVE AT 
6PM  & 8PM AND 2 ON CHRISTMAS MORNING AT 
10AM & 12PM 

AS WE ARE LIMITED TO 90 PEOPLE AT EACH MASS YOU 
HAVE TO PUT YOUR NAMES IN THE DRAW FOR THE 
MASS YOU WISH TO ATTEND IF  YOU WISH TO DO THIS 
ALL NAMES MUST BE RECEIVED IN  PARISH OFFICE BY 
1.30PM ON SUNDAY 20TH DECEMBER 

YOU CAN EMAIL judesparishoffice1@gmail.com WITH 
YOUR NAME CONTACT NO MASS TIME YOU WISH  TO 
BE INCLUDED IN DRAW FOR AND NUMBER OF SEATS 
REQUIRED 

THE DRAWS FOR ALL MASSES WILL TAKE PLACE ON 
MONDAY 21ST DECEMBER AND IF YOU ARE SUCCESSFUL
IN SECURING A PLACE AT ANY OF OUR MASSES YOU 
WILL RECEIVE A PHONE CALL OR TEXT BY TUESDAY 
EVENING 

IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE A TEXT OR CALL WE ASK THAT 
YOU DO NOT COME TO THE CHURCH FOR ANY OF THE 
MASSES AS WE ARE NOT PREMITTED TO HAVE PEOPLE 
STANDING IN THE PORCH OR OUTSIDE 

ALL OF OUR MASSES WILL BE STREAMED LIVE ON OUR 
WEBCAM AND WE ASK YOU TO JOIN US VIA THE 
WEBCAM 

IF YOU DON’T GET A SEAT AT OUR MASSES ON 
CHRISTMAS EVE OR DAY WE WILL TRY AND GET AS 
MANY OF YOU AS POSSIBLE THAT APPLIED TO MASS 
ON SUNDAY 27TH DECEMBER AT EITHER OUR 10AM OR  
12PM MASS. 

WE THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING AND 
WISH YOU AND YOUR FAMILY A VERY HAPPY 
CHRISTMAS 

The church will be open during the day in the week 
after Christmas for you to visit the Crib or light a candle

 Parish Office open this week Monday to Wednesday   9am  to 1pm closed Christmas Eve back open Jan 4th    Email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  or phone 087 6174498

mailto:judesparishoffice1@gmail.com

